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June 10, 2021 

Grade 8 Graduation  
 

Dear SMB school community, 
 
Congratulations to our Gr. 8 students on your upcoming graduation!   
 
Our Virtual Grade 8 Graduation Celebration is scheduled for Tuesday, June 22nd at 
6:00.  At that time, we will send out a private link that will take you to YouTube where you will 
be able to view our graduation celebration.  
 
You will be able to share this private link with families and friends to view as well.  The link 
will be active until August 31st, at which time it will be permanently removed.  You can watch 
the graduation celebration at any time and as many times as you would like via YouTube up 
until August 31st.  Just a note that only those with access to the private link will be able to 
view the graduation celebration.   
 
For those who are interested and as an additional way to recognize and celebrate our 
graduates, we have designated Wednesday, June 23rd between 10:00 and 12:00 for you to 
come to the school. This will be an opportunity for graduates to safely and responsibly visit to 
the school to have our teachers present you with your Graduation Packages and pose for a 
photo with you. It is also the time for you to retrieve your personal items from your classroom 
and return any items that belong to the school, such as borrowed technology.  Please note 
that a separate note will be going home to the whole school regarding additional dates to pick 
up items and return technology as well, if that is more convenient for your family.   
 
We also have some good news regarding graduation photos.  Each graduate will be given a 
free composite photo of the graduating class as well as a larger photo of themselves.  These 
will be distributed with the graduation packages.  For families who may wish to purchase 
additional photos beyond this, you are welcome to contact Edge Imaging Customer Care at 
customercare@edgeimaging.ca and they will be happy to facilitate additional purchases with 
you.   
 
Once again, we congratulate all our Gr. 8 students on their graduation! 
 
Don’t forget to look for the link notification email from the school on Tuesday, June 22nd at 
6:00.   
 
Mr. C. Minutillo   Ms. A. Fraser 
Principal    Vice-principal 
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